
From: Hanish Chandaria 

Sent: 05 September 2022 17:39 

To: Planning Planning; Fergus Wong 

Subject: Re: Application number: 2022/2203/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Fergus Wong 

 

I refer to my below email, and the concerns about the above planning application.  The 

proposed structure will be outside two of bedroom windows, and would potentially have a 

significant impact on us given our basement/garden floor.  We had no choice but to seek 

independent advice, and hence appointed Mr Bryan Staff at Create Planning for guidance, 

who has lodged an objection to your office via email on 20th August.  I'd highly appreciate it 

if you could acknowledge receipt of our objection. 

 

Kind regards 

Hanish Chandaria 

 

 

On Fri, 12 Aug 2022 at 11:39, Hanish Chandaria wrote: 

Dear Fergus Wong 

 

I refer to the above application and the below email.  I have now seen the additional 

information has been uploaded on the planning website.  The application refers to a 

notice provided by the applicant to the neighbouring flats and freeholders in the building on 

20th May.  We as Flat 1 have not received the notice, and on further enquiry with the other 

flat owners in the building no one has been served with the notice either. 

 

Would you have a copy of its contents?  As the occupier and owner of Flat 1, we will be 

impacted the most with this planning application as we are on the lower ground floor, and 

our bedroom windows will have direct sight to the proposed conservatory. 

 

I sincerely hope we will have sufficient time to react and seek relevant advice once we 

receive the notice referred to in the application. 

 

Look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards 

Hanish Chandaria  

 

On Tue, 19 Jul 2022 at 18:20, Hanish Chandaria wrote: 

Dear Planning Team / Fergus Wong  2968     

 



We refer to the above application on the Camden website.  No detail of the proposed 

structure have been uploaded to the website and hence difficult to provide any 

feedback.  Grateful if the complete information can be uploaded, and the 

consultation period reset from the time the information is provided.  My Flat is also on this 

property, and hence would also like to know if any consultation notices were sent to any 

neighbours, as I have not received any. 

 

Kind regards 

Hanish Chandaria 


